Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association Notice of Virtual Meeting on ZOOM — Thursday, April 22, 2021 7:00—9:00 pm

I am happy to announce that we have arranged for presentations and question and answer sessions with two excellent speakers:

- Dr. Alan Melnick, Director of Public Health for Clark County
- Deputy Charles Harris, Sheriff's Liaison for the Pleasant Highlands neighborhood

You will need to download the FREE Zoom app by going to www.zoom.us prior to the meeting and follow the online instructions. You can access the link for the meeting on our website at www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/pleasant-highlands

It really is pretty straight forward, so please don't be intimidated. If you don't have a computer, tablet, or smartphone, you can use ANY PHONE to call in to the meeting:

- Dial: 1-206-337-9723 (Seattle #) or 1-888-788-0099 (Toll-free #);
- When prompted, enter the meeting ID: 946 5639 6832#
- Passcode is 06146271
- When prompted for your unique participant ID, simply press # to skip.

Hello! to all our neighbors and new friends in Pleasant Highlands from your president, Stephan Abramson:

It has been more than a year since the coronavirus pandemic began and meetings and other normal social activities became difficult, if not impossible, to accomplish. We are pleased to be able to begin our reconnection with a very special neighborhood meeting for the evening of Thursday April 22.

Dr. Melnick will present an overview of the current status of the Covid-19 pandemic in Clark County and the county's efforts to control and mitigate Covid-19. He will also summarize the county's program to vaccinate county residents. His talk will include information on the characteristics, efficacy and safety of the Covid-19 vaccines available in the county and on how getting vaccinated will help us to expand our range of safe activities and return to a more normal lifestyle.

Deputy Harris will discuss enforcement activities in the county, and issues of recent concern especially to Pleasant Highlands. These will include porch pirates, mailbox vandalism and theft, vehicle theft and break-ins, and the county's enforcement effort regarding the thefts of catalytic converters from vehicles. As he did in our meeting in early 2020, he will be able to give us a perspective on how problematic these issues have been in Pleasant Highlands relative to other areas of the county.

We will also reserve part of the meeting to discuss plans for future neighborhood activities and to field questions and address concerns from our residents.

We look forward to seeing you and having an interesting and successful meeting. Stephan Abramson, President — Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association.

To contact the PHNA president, Stephan Abramson, send an E-mail to abramson@lifescipartners.net.

Neighborhood Association newsletters are copied free of charge by Clark county's Neighborhood Outreach Program. The information and views expressed are solely those of the Neighborhood Association and not of Clark County Government.

PLEASANT HIGHLANDS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Vancouver, WA 98684

PRESORTED STANDARD U.S. POSTAGE PAID VANCOUVER, WA PERMIT No. 130

Please check out the Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association web page at:

https://clark.wa.gov/county-manager/pleasant-highlands

You will find useful information about Pleasant Highlands, a link to the neighborhood map, and links to other useful information about the Clark County Neighborhood Program.

To contact the PHNA President, Stephan Abramson, send an E-mail to abramson@lifescipartners.net

MEETING NOTICE: COME AND ZOOM WITH US



We're having an online meeting on THURSDAY, April 22—7:00-9:00 pm

Instructions to join our meeting are inside newsletter